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On August 30, 2022, Vesta Solutions, Inc. (Applicant) filed an application to change its official 

name. The Applicant proposes to change its name to Motorola Solutions Connectivity, Inc. as part 

of a national rebranding and marketing campaign. The Applicant has no customers in Ohio. Thus, 

customer notification was unnecessary.   

The Applicant is a competitive emergency telecommunications carrier who was granted a 

certificate of public convenience and necessity, 90-8004, on August 22, 2019, under Case No. 19-

1458-TP-ACE. 

The Applicant included the title pages of its PUCO Tariff No. 1 reflecting the new name. In 

addition, a revised Ohio Secretary of State certificate was included displaying the new name.  

The application is being filed pursuant to Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-6-29. Absent full or partial 

suspension, applications to change a name will be approved in accordance with the thirty-day 

automatic approval process described in Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-6-05.  

The Staff reviewed all documents filed August 30, 2022. Therefore, the application appears to 

satisfy the Commission’s requirements set forth in Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-6-29.  Staff 

recommends that this application be approved on September 29, 2022. Upon approval of the 

application, Staff will issue a revised certificate and file the necessary forms to reflect the new 

name in the Commission’s databases.  
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